
 

 

 
 
 
 

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)/Start of Term Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been well reported on the national news that some schools within the UK are 
impacted by reinforced aerated autoclaved concrete (RAAC). 
 
Following guidance from the Department for Education being published in December 
2022, the academy had been proactive in checking our building for this material. A 
chartered structural engineer visited the academy in December 2022 to check 
specifically for RAAC in our buildings. We are pleased to confirm that Joseph Leckie 
Academy is not impacted in any way and will be open as planned for students next 
week.  
 
The academy will open for students on Wednesday 6th September 2023.  
 
For more information on the arrangements for students, please see the below link. 
 
https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/startoftermsept23  
 
Kind regards 
 
Joseph Leckie Academy 
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